Dr. Michaela Moravcikova

Institute for Legal Aspects of Religious Freedom
University of Trnava, Faculty of Law

Kollarova 545/10 Trnava

Slovakia 917 01

September 21, 2018
Dear Dr. Moravéikova:

Thank you for providing an internship to an Albright Fellow this summer at the Institute for
Legal Aspects of Religious Freedom, University of Trnava, Faculty of Law. The Albright
Institute for Global Affairs at Wellesley College was founded on the principle that global
problems are complex, and to address them, we need young people trained to work

cooperatively across disciplines.

When we started the Albright Insttute we wanted students to have internships related to
subjects that they study as part of the Institute to further their learning. Then, our hope was
that students would return and share their experiences with fellow students and apply what

they learned in their classrooms. That plan has worked really well.

We believe that experiential learning through internships gives the fellows the opportunity to
test their skills in a real-world setting, a critical part of building that next generation of
out-of-the-box thinkers.

I appreciate your support for the Albright Institute, and look forward to future partnership.
Sincerely,

Madeleine Albright
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